August Newsletter Preschool Room

Reminders

UCD will be CLOSED August 17 for staff inservice.



August 19- William Rempp

Upcoming Events

- August 2- Back to School Night
- August 17- CLOSED for teacher inservice
- •August 20- First day of School_

A Look Ahead

This year the Preschool room will be emphasizing more on your child's Social/Emotional Skills. These are very fundamental skills that every child needs to acquire to succeed. Whether that be in their personal, social or later in their professional life. These skills assist in the building of relationships in your child's life. Along with Social/Emotional we will continue working on learning our ABC's, counting, months of the year and days of the week. I love to do arts and crafts as well as science experiments weekly. I am very excited about this school year and seeing the growth of your child. We have a few new names to add to our class list and I can not wait to get to know them more.